
 

BRECKENRIDGE CITY COMMISSION 
AGENDA SUMMARY FORM 

 

 

Subject: Consider approval of Resolution 2024-34 approving an agreement with 
the State of Texas Department of Transportation for the temporary 
closure of State Highway 180 for the Breckenridge Christmas Parade 
coordinated by the Breckenridge Chamber of Commerce. 

Department: Administration 

Staff Contact: Jessica Sutter 

Title: City Secretary  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The Chamber of Commerce hosts an annual Christmas Parade that includes US Highway 180 
through the downtown area. This year the Christmas Parade will be held on Saturday, 
December 14th. As a part of the process for the parade, the City considers and approves the 
road closure for the Chamber to receive the necessary approval from TxDOT. The proposed 
resolution is to show the city's support for the Chamber's event.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
NA  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
Consider approval of Resolution 2024-34 as presented. 
 
 
 


